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As a part of our efforts to reach out to the young students, we are excited to share our Cub 

Scout joining flyers with your students. We kindly request your support in distributing these 

flyers to the grades K-5 teachers so they may pass them on to each student (both boys and 

girls). 

 

Cub Scouting is a program designed to build character, teach citizenship, and develop personal 

fitness in children. We aim to provide a fun and educational environment where boys and girls 

can learn new skills, make friends, and become responsible young individuals. Our upcoming 

joining event is a wonderful opportunity for families to learn more about the program and 

participate in their community. 

 

We greatly appreciate the time and effort your teachers will invest in ensuring that each 

student receives a flyer. Your support in this endeavor is invaluable, as it helps us reach more 

families and provide enriching Scouting experiences. 

 

Thank you for your continued partnership and for helping us positively impact the lives of 

young people in our community. If you have any questions or need additional information, 

please contact Jim Boksa at (317) 813-7127 or jim.boksa@crossroadsbsa.org. 

 
 
 
 
 


